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19 November 20 15 WO2 17-02 

re: Waste Licence Review Ap~l ica t ion  in respect o f  Killamev Waste Disposal Ltd, 
Aughacurreen, Killamev. Co. Kerry 

Dear Mr Walsh, 

I refer to your letter dated 18 November 2015. In particular I note your request for a 
meeting with the Agency. In  fact we have had two meetings on this application - in 
May:2014 a t  EPA HQ in Wexford and in June 2014 by telephone conference - and the 
matters in hand have remained unresolved. 1 ani also aware (in outline) because you 
haveitold me on the telephone of the applicant's plans for another waste facility that is 
intenged to alleviate certain pressures and address certain issues at the licensed site. I t  is 
not clear however how this will address the question of ED-licensable activities being 
carrield on and the lack of planning permission at  the licensed site adequate to cover the 
activities the subject of the licence review application. 

It wduld be preferable to see your proposals in writing and to cake some time to 
consider your submission. I would appreciate a response from you no later than 27 
November after which time a recommendation will be prepared, if this proves 
necessary, for the Agency's consideration. 

Yours sincerely, 
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Brian Meaney 
Environmental Licensing Progi amine 


